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September 12th,1924,

Dr. 0. V. Corless,
The Mend Nickel Company.Limited, 
Coni ston, Ont.

Dear Dr. Corless
Let me thank you for the copy 

of your paper on "The Mineral ?/ealth of the pre- 
Cambrian in Canada", 
particularly to McGill men.

This should prove Interesting,

I am having sent to you the 
several calendars and announcements of the different 
departments of the University. In case you did not 
receive the last report I am sending you another and
will also see that you got a copy of the new one, which 
should appear in the course of the next six weeks.

I hope that when next you are in 
Montreal you will let me know as I would like to shew 
you just what we are doing and to tell you of certain 
plans for future development. Yon doubtless remember 
the old Workshops in the rear of the Engineering 
Building.
running up a four-story building, which will enable 
us to give satisfactory space to the Electrical 
Engineering Department and also additional space to 
the Hydraulic.and Mechanical Departments.

’71th kindest wishes, I am.

We are Stripping the roof off them and

Yours faithfully,


